






 
 

 

To: Laramie Council and Staff 
From: Danielle Campbell 

Date: October 24, 2021 

Subject: Support Letter 

Matthew,  

We’re glad to learn that the City of Laramie is moving forward with code reforms intended to enable a 
wider range of housing choices in the community. Such reforms are among the strategies we’ve 
recommended through our work with the City and broader community to find practical strategies to 
address local housing needs in Laramie.   

Across the west dimensional standards requirements are a major barrier revitalization and affordability 
in communities. An important part of the work we’ve done with the City and its partners, is to 
understand barriers to development of the different housing types needed to address local demand. 
Code requirements that make it difficult to build diverse “missing middle” housing types in good 
locations have been a consistent issue of discussion. The proposed dimensional changes will lessen the 
pressure on developers to search for land that requires large scale development due to existing 
standards. These proposed changes will provide to build housing by opening buildable land and promote 
infill development in the right places. This will in return support and/or provide attainable product in 
Laramie be decreasing the overall square footage currently required for housing.  

Based on our work in the community, and our analysis of these amendments, we believe they fulfill 
three important needs: they reflect what we heard from the community, they will make it easier for the 
private sector to build the housing types that address current supply issues, and relatedly, they will 
therefore help to affordability of housing and commercial development in Laramie.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Danielle Campbell  

Project Manager 

 

   

 

 








